
 

 

 

 

11th March 2025 

Parents of 2-year provision children 
 
 
 
Dear Parent and Carers 
 

Uniform Supplies for Freshfield Nursery School – 2 Year Provision 
 
We recently sent parents a survey regarding a proposal to change the 2-year provision 
uniform from purple to red to coordinate with the 3-4 nursery and save parents 
unnecessary additional costs.  The result of the survey was that was unanimous to change to 
red. 
 
This change will hopefully save parents money from buying 2 sets of uniform, currently 
purple in the 2-year provision and then red in 3-4 provision. 
 
We have written to our uniform supplier, Triple S Heaton Moor Road, today to request this 
change, once their purple stock is used. 
 
Of course, we wish to remind parents that the purple uniform will continue to be acceptable 
in both provisions.  You don’t need to go and buy new red coloured uniform.  Please wait 
until it no longer fits your child. 
 
If you have any queries please contact the school office admin@freshfield.stockport.sch.uk. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

K Muncaster 
 
 
Katherine Muncaster 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 

 

mailto:admin@freshfield.stockport.sch.uk

